
 
Year 2 Trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
A trip to Belton House has been booked for Year 2 on 
Wednesday 22nd March 2017. This will link in with our 
topic of plants and growing along with our book on ‘The 
Secret Garden’. We will be spending time in the grounds and 
gardens looking at the new spring flowers as well as 
visiting the adventure playground. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning to school 
for 3:00pm. We will travel by coach and the children may 
bring a book, colouring or something to do on the journey. 
(NO electronics though please). The children will need a 
packed lunch for the day, plenty to drink and need to wear 
sensible clothing (trousers and a top with trainers would be 
ideal). Please also provide a waterproof depending on the 
weather for that day!  
 
The cost of the trip is £9.00 per child which will include 
a train ride on the day. 
 
Please fill in the tear off slip below and return to Mrs 
Copson or Sue, NOT the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Copson.  
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
I do/do not give permission for my child………………………... 
To attend the Year 2 trip to Belton House on Wednesday 
22nd March 2017. 
 
I enclose a donation of £9.00 
 
Signature of parent/carer: _______________________________________ 
 


